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Dear Circuit Contact 
  
Weekly Circuit News Thursday 24th August 2023, No. 041 
If you have anything you would like to be included, please send to the Circuit Office.  
 
Due to annual leave the Circuit Office will be closed for a week from Monday 28th August. The 
Office will reopen on Monday 4th September 2023.  
There will be no Circuit News sent out on Thursday 31st August 2023. 
  
Acting Superintendents 
From Monday 24th July 2023 Rev’d Stephen Willey and Rev’d Jane Braund will be the acting 
Superintendents for our Circuit.  
Rev’d Stephen Willey 02476 252411, email Stephen.willey@live.co.uk 
Rev’d Jane Braund  01676 533737, email jane.braund@methodist.org.uk  
Then from 1st September 2023 Rev’d Jill Marsh will be our Superintendent.  
  
Contact details for Rev’d Jill Marsh 
Jill has now taken up residence at her manse in Nuneaton and her contact details are as follows: 
new landline telephone 02476 374602 
mobile 07869 701309 
email super@covnunmethodist.org.uk 
 
Circuit Welcome Service for Rev’d Jill Marsh 
You are all invited to the Welcome Service for our new Superintendent Rev’d Jill Marsh at Bedworth 
Methodist Church on Thursday 31st August 2023 at 7pm.  
Following the service please join us for tea and coffee.  
 
Circuit Prayer Calendar 
The Circuit Prayer Calendar is attached and is also available to see here on the Circuit Website 
 
Chaplaincy Everywhere 
Please click on this link to see the latest information from Chaplaincy Everywhere.  
 
Information received from Birmingham District Office 
Droitwich Spa Methodist Church are wishing to dispose of up to 50 interlocking chairs (red). (£20 
each). Please see attached picture 
We are also looking to acquire a new/used  Electronic Piano.  
If you are interested or can help us please contact Grahame Drain 01905 770052 or 
07770686613  gesdrain@hotmail.co.uk 
 
Foundation Safeguarding Training 
Safeguarding Foundation Training for anyone who hasn't done this training (Foundation or 
Foundation Refresher) at all, or since 2019 is on Saturday 2nd September 2023. The training will be 
held at Central Hall, Coventry at 10am. We are aiming to limit numbers to about 20. Please can you 
contact your Church Safeguarding Officer if you would like to book on to this training. 
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Advanced Safeguarding Training  
There is an Advanced Safeguarding Training run by Kay Redfern our Assistant District Safeguarding 
Officer, taking place in our Circuit. 
Please contact Kay directly to book onto this date, kayredfern@birminghammethodist.org.uk 
  
9th Sept 2023 – Coventry Central Hall – face to face – 9.45am registration 
16th Sept 2023 – Dudley Wood – tbc 
14th October 23 – Kenilworth – face to face – 9.45am registration 
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